
 

 

 

Guidelines for Parents – Parents’ Evening 

 

 Please abide by the ‘2-metre rule’ at all times 

 Arrive and leave promptly at your allocated time  

 Avoid gathering inside and outside the school  

 Wear a face-mask on the school site 

 Follow the one-way system at all times 

 Sanitise your hands before entering and leaving 

classrooms 

 One parent only can attend appointments   

 Children are not to attend appointments 

 

Please be patient with these procedures - we are doing 

absolutely everything we can to keep the school community 

safe and healthy. 

 

 
 

 


